UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
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MEMORANDUM FOR: William T. Russell, Acting Chief
Technical Support Branch, NRR

FROM: Frank Schroeder, Acting Director
Division of Systems Safety, NRR
SUBJECT: COMMENTS ON WRSR LONG RANGE RESEARCH PLAN

The enclosed memoranda from the 0SS Assistant Directors provide our

comments on Or. Tong's proposed plan.
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Ffank gchroeder. Actfﬁbeirector
Division of Systems Safety~
Cffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures:

Memo fm RPDenise dtd 9/28/79
Memo fm VAMoore dtd 9/28/79
Memo fm JPKnight dtd 10/1/79

¢cc: R, J. Mattson
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